
 

Starting from Friday 25 December 
The Ministry of Health advises  those 
wishing to receive the COVID-19 vaccination, 
to head directly to their designated residential 
health centers

Daily from 8 AM to 6 PM, without the need to 
register online to book an appointment in 
advance.

The vaccination is available free of charge to 
all citizens and residents, 18 years and above. 

Those who have 
previously registered 

online for an appointment 
will be contacted with 

their appointment details 
for vaccination on

24 December 2020.

Note


